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CORRESPONDENCE 
12/17/2020 
DOCUMENT NO. 13611-2020 

The document presented has been reviewed by the Office of Commission Clerk and has not been accepted as an 
e-filing as it appears to be related to a medical case before DOAH rather than to Florida Public Service 
Commission (FPSC) business. 

The FPSC exercises regulatory authority over utilities - electric, natural gas, telephone, water, and 
wastewater. 

If you have any questions, please contact the Office of Commission Clerk at clerk@psc.state.fl .us 
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